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TMX Select Decommission 
 

 

As a follow-up to the TMX position paper “Reshaping Canada’s Equities Trading 
Landscape”, this notice is to confirm that TMX Select will be decommissioned 
at the close of business on Friday, September 18th, 2015. 
 
With this change, we intend to reduce complexity, fragmentation and dealer 
costs without compromising on choice. The mandate to provide a premium 
destination for active  order flow, previously maintained by Alpha IntraSpread 
and TMX Select, will now be fulfilled by the new Alpha model. 

 
Access to TMX Select order entry and data feeds will be removed over the 
weekend leading up to Monday, September 21st.  To prepare for this change, 
customers are advised to review their routing and network configurations and 
plan accordingly. 
 
Termination notices for all TMX Select Subscribers will be sent out over the 
coming weeks.   
 
For additional information regarding this announcement, please contact the 
Account Management Team. 
 
Jeff Foster              (416) 947-4229 
Monika Marcziova     (416) 947-4534 
Matthew Lee           (416) 947-4665 
Stephanie Orloff       (416) 814-8848 
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